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Dilan,
 
Thanks again for meeting with us uesterday.
 
I spoke to Ravi this morning about the future for areas south and east of our site.  As shown on the
attached plan, the areas to the south and east will remain as open space in perpetuity.  The
barbell-shaped structure shown at the subject site was a former proposed commercial building. 
This is now the proposed apartment site. The detention basins are obviously not shown to the
south.
 
I also asked if there was an actual development plan yet for the site.  He indicated they just have
“sketches”; however, I did confirm that a minimum of five feet of engineered fill will be placed and
all improvements will be at grade.  The apartment building(s) will be slab on grade.
 
Hopefully this aids you in confirming no further delineation is needed to the south and east.
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